
 

NEWS RELEASE 
North Olympic Library System 

2210 South Peabody Street 

Port Angeles, WA  98362 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Date:  December 8, 2011 

Contact: Jennifer Knight, Youth Services Librarian 

  (360) 417-8502, jknight@nols.org 

Re:   Pirate Pool Party  

 

Ahoy mateys!  The Port Angeles Main Library and the William Shore Pool cordially invite all landlubbing kids 

to a rollicking pirate storytime at the pool on Wednesday, December 21, from 2-4 pm.  Pirates-in-training will 

be offered an all-ages swashbuckling storytime,  followed by a free swim and an opportunity to “walk the 

plank.”   Parents or caregivers are welcome to participate in the watery fun.  

 

The program is jointly offered by the William Shore Pool and the Port Angeles Library’s Youth Services 

Department.  It is the third time in two years the library and pool have coordinated efforts.  Made possible in 

part through generous support of the Port Angeles Friends of the Library, the pool party will feature sea 

shanties, pirate hats, swords, and lots of water! 

 

For more information about other Youth Services Events, contact the library at (360) 417-8502, check out the 

website at www.nols.org or email youth@nols.org.  The Port Angeles Main Library is located at 2210 S. 

Peabody in Port Angeles.  The William Shore Pool is located at 255 E. Fifth, Port Angeles, WA 98362.   
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